
Guests, Friends & Colleagues,

With the news dominated by Corona Virus (Covid-19), we want to let you know that we are 
doing everything in our power to ensure your & our sta�s wellbeing.  

 
We are closely monitoring the guidance of the UK government regarding the spread of the virus 

and our focus is to ensure we meet your needs whilst doing our part to keep you and our teams safe.

Here's what we are doing:

We will welcome you and yours with a cheery wave and smile as all handshakes and hugs 
are on hold until further notice.

We have enhanced our already robust cleaning procedures. 
          

We are paying special attention to the places people touch such as door handles, tables, hard surfaces.
• 

           We are cleaning frequently with EHO recommended sanitiser products and encouraging all 
employees to be even more vigilant about frequent hand washing. 

          In addition, we are taking steps to ensure the welfare of our employees. 
This includes instructing our team members who feel at all ill or who have travelled to 

a�ected areas abroad to stay at home and self isolate until we can 
be certain they are well enough to safely return to work.           

We are in this for the long term, not the short term so we will be waiving any deposits for any 
large reservations that need to be cancelled due to Corona Virus.           

We have an very good  record with health and safety with both the “Riggers”  
having good ratings  with the EHO.  

This is something we are proud of but never complacent about.

We are following events extremely closely and with great scrutiny. 

This is a challenging time for everyone but we are here to provide a sanctuary from
 the di�culties we are all facing.

We will remain open as usual for weekdays, weekends, dining or drinking.

You can book, dine, drink & takeaway with con�dence
The situation is changing rapidly and we will endeavour to keep you 

advised with any changes and updates.

We would like to thank you for your continued support and loyalty.

STAY HEALTHY
x

One Last Thing and its’ a very
POLITE REQUEST:

If you’re feeling under the weather, are showing any signs of a cold, cough 
or have recently returned from an a�ected area, for the safety of everyone. 

we ask you to please not visit us until you’re feeling better and/or are 
out of your self isolation period.

COVID - 19

For more information & the Government’s Action Plane go to nhs.uk/coronavirus


